
Tennis Supporters Group. 
 
Presidents report 26.08.2014 
 
 The Tennis Supporters Group met on Monday 4 August with 6 attendees and 2 

apologies 
 The next major fundraising activity is the raffle to be held in term 4 
 The tennis supporters group have nominated for the Bunnings bbq draw  
 The school has advised that the 6 Tennis Courts are to be re-surfaced over the 

Christmas holidays with a dark blue/light blue surface.  Court 5 will also undergo 
some work to repair cracking and drainage issues 

 The tennis supporters group will be approaching the school to make the grass 
embankment safer for all.  It is quite steep and uneven and the metal grate at the 
entrance to the tennis courts is very slippery went wet.   

 Next meeting is scheduled for Monday 1st September 2014 @ 7.30pm in the 
school library   


